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Date: December 2, 2024 

Partnership HealthPlan of California Medi-Cal 

Important Provider Notice: #492 

Subject: ESRD Changes – Effective 2/1/25 

This is to inform providers and their billing staff that effective for dates of service on and after 2/1/25, if a Dialysis provider 
is billing codes J0882, J0887, Q4081 or Q5105 with a Location Code 65, all diagnosis restrictions have been removed. 
 
For further information regarding this, please contact the Partnership Claims Department at  
(707) 863-4130. 

 
 
 

4665 Business Center Drive 
Fairfield, California 94534 


